

RACINE FIRE DEPARTMENT Chief's Office: 262-635-7911

November 19, 2007

Honorable Mayor and Common Council

Dear Honorable Mayor and Common Council Members:

The Fire Chief is respectfully requesting a Hold Harmless Agreement for the purpose of a training program to be held at the Continental Can Company which is located in the Village of Mount Pleasant. This training program will be held by the Racine Fire Department, Chief Hansen and the Mount Pleasant Fire Department and is planned for Tuesday, December 11th, 2007.

Fax: 262-635-7864

Sincerely,

Chief Steve Hansen Racine Fire Department

810 Eighth Street, Racine, WI 53403 Fire Prevention Bureau: 262-635-7915 Non-Emergency: 262-635-7900 Training Division: 262-635-7918